7, GROSVENOR SQUARE.

W,
11th Dec.1908,
Sir Fletcher Moulton,

Many thanks for your kind letter. T regret
very mich that I shall have my house at Castle Rising
full of friends next Monday and during the week which
will make it impossible for mg Lo attend the Meeting

at the House of Commons that day.

I take the greatest interest as you know,in

Sir Almroth Wright's work. I have benefitted so much
from his treatment myself that I am most anxious to
give him all my own support and to obtaih for hig and

his objects as much as I possibly can from others.
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